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A. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROLL CALL: 
Present: Fischer, Gustin, Howenstine, Melaniphy, Overholt, Preissig 
Absent: Brown, Mayer, Seeberg 
Staff Members: Andy Hynes, Michael Prousa 
Student Member: 
Absent: Jain, Melaniphy 
 

B. REPORTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19-1121 
Approve a recommendation to establish a 35 MPH speed limit for 91st 
Street between Normantown Road and Schoger Drive 
 
Hynes provides an overview and background on 91st Street between 
Normantown Road and Schoger Drive. Hynes explained that when the city 
annexed this segment of road from the township it was 35 MPH. This 
summer the City reconstructed the road bringing it up to city standards. 
After completion of the project the city received a speeding concern and 
found out that the speed limit had never been established so enforcement 
was not possible. 
 
Gustin asks for clarification on what the recommendation is.  
 
Ayes: Fischer, Gustin, Howenstine, Melaniphy, Overholt, Preissig 
 
Nays: None 
 
Motion approved (6-0) 

  
 


